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From: Neil Frazer

To: Hakoda, Riley K
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please forward to all LUC members
Date: Thursday, September 24, 2020 7:23:03 PM

Aloha Chair and Members of the LUC,

I’m writing to express my disappointment at your recent decision to allow Service Corporation International
(Hawaiian Memorial Park) destroy 28 acres of forested hillside.

Must the whole community turn out for questions that require only a modicum of basic scientific knowledge? The
earth’s biosphere is dying because of excess greenhouse gasses such as carbon dioxide. One of the main reasons it is
dying is that we continue to destroy forests, which sequester carbon.

It isn’t difficult to think of green solutions to the problem of human burial. For example, bodies could be interred in
the forest, and a plaque erected to bear the names of those so interred.

Auwe!

Sincerely,
Neil Frazer

112 Haokea Drive
Kailua, HI 96734



mailto:neilfrazer@icloud.com

mailto:riley.k.hakoda@hawaii.gov



